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—PO Box 1177—Tarpon Springs, FL 34688—E-mail: patsy.renz@verizon.net 
Meetings - First Monday of the Month at The Community Center. 400 S. Walton  May 2011 

Executive Board: 
Heather Risley - 937-7125 

President 

hriz@tampabay.rr.com 
 

Trish Gregory -  943-8677 

Vice President 

trishgreg@tampabay.rr.com 
 

Ann Clark - 842-5847 
Secretary 
ckarkannm@aol.com 
 

Patsy Renz - 943-7732 

Treasurer 

patsy.renz@verizon.net 
 

Committees: 

Jane Lawson – 934-6097 

Programs 
 

Suzanne Murphy - 813-447-9347 

Publicity 

openskystudio@hotmail.com 
 

Kathy Detrano - 817-0940 

Artist of the Month 
 

Dee Kulp - 772-0638 

Refreshments 
 

Patsy Renz – 943-7732 

Newsletter /Membership 

patsy.renz@verizon.net 

Newsletter Proof-Reader 

Barbara Hodges - 940-4103 
 

Chris Tagaras - 938-0895 
Sunshine 
 

Sharon Chandler – 934-7778 

Historian 

sharchuck@gmail.com 
 

Venue Chairs: 

Kathy Rabold - 781-6859 

Tarpon Springs Library 

Plaka Restaurant  

Bank of America  
 

Yiota Theofanus - 781-9613 

Helen Ellis Hospital   
 

Heather Risley - 937-7125 

Performing Arts Center 
 

Sharon Chandler - 934-7778 

Florida Capital Bank 

 FROM THE PRESIDENT  

I have many thank-yous to extend. First, thank you to Elaine 

McCormick for her past 2 years of leadership. The Bayou Art Festival 

was a success and thanks to Kathy Rabold and all those who 

participated in that event to make it a real asset for us. The 

camaraderie experienced at our April show and luncheon at the 

Heritage Museum made that a memorable meeting. Of course, the food was 

outstanding! Thanks to all who participated and helped to hang the show at the 

Performing Arts Center. Remember to pick up your paintings there on May 2, 

before or after our meeting. Please check out with the reception secretary there  

as she has a listing of artists and work. I am looking forward to a  

year of wonderful shows, demonstrations, and the cooperation of all for  

the benefit of all.  Have a great summer! Heather Risley 

TSAA incoming officers: Heather Risley, President; Trish Gregory, Vice President; 

Ann Clark, Secretary; Patsy Renz, Treasurer; and Marilynn Pohlman Assistant 

Treasure.  They were installed at our April 4 meeting at the Heritage Museum. 

TSAA outgoing officers were: Elaine McCormick, President; Barbara Hodges, Vice 

President; Marilynn Pohlman, Treasurer; and Heather Risley, Secretary.  TSAA would 

like to thank them for their service.  They put a lot of hard work into guiding our 

association through the past years. 

GRAND OPENING OF ARTISTS' FAIRE      

Announcing the Grand Opening of Artists' Faire, a fine art gallery, at  

111 Tarpon Avenue, Tarpon Springs, on Thursday, April 28, from 5 to 7  

pm. We invite you all to attend the festivities and help celebrate with  

several  of  our  exhibi t ing members .  TSAA members  Jenna  

Friedman, Carole Loiacono, Jane Lawson, Trish Gregory, Heather Moore,  

Patsy Renz, Miriam Gusdal, and Heather Risley are exhibiting their work,  

along with several other artists, so come on by and enjoy the evening. 
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Everyone needs a little sunshine in her/his life and 

Chris Tagaras, Sunshine Chairperson, is ready 

to supply it to those of our membership who may 

be under a cloud.  938-0895 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERS 

Al Sterner entered one of his spaced out abstracts 

''MIGRATION'', with the West Pasco Art Guild, a juried 

show ''TO THE MOON AND BACK'' THE HUBBLE 

EXPERIANCE, and took third place.  

Maria Weed presently has work in Montage, Dunedin 

and she sold two Mermaid pieces at the Fine Arts Show. 

Susan McCubbin is the Exhibiting Artist at the Rotary 

Centennial Nature Center Honeymoon Island and 

Caladesi Island State Parks, Dunedin, Florida, April 12, 

2011 - July 22, 2011 - opening April 26, 7pm to 8:30pm. 

Sandy Butterfield is teaching at Hobby Lobby every 

Monday from 4pm to 6pm. She sold a portrait 

commission.  

Betty Stallard recently sold four paintings at the Tarpon 

Springs Art Walk, one at the Fine Arts Festival, and three 

at the Crystal Beach Arts and Crafts Show. 

OUR CRAIG PARK weekend on April 2 and 3 was a 
success: ⅓ of the artists involved in the Fine Arts 
Festival sold art!  
Friday, April 1 involved getting our show together for the 
Fine Arts Festival In Craig Park.  Thank you to Kathy 
Rabold  and all her helpers for organizing and running the 
show, from registration, transportation, right to the very 
end with take down and cleaning. Thanks big time to our 
demonstrators.  They added that something special and 
even sold some of their work.  Thanks to Q-Tip the clown 
(Marge Fritch) for making our tent unique.  Last but not 
least, our deepest thanks to Diane and Larry Carrington, 
who store the tent for us all year and put it up when we 
need it.  
It was a great show and the weather was perfect. 

Thanks to Dee Kulp 

and Kathy Rabold 

for the photos 

Program Chairman, Jane Lawson’s Message: 

The end of the year luncheon was well attended and the 

installation went well. We have a wonderful art exhibit at 

the Performing Arts. Because of a request for a time to  

choose an artist of the month, we will have a May meeting 

and a demonstration by Joe Weinzettle who will do 

drawing techniques. We will continue Plein Air until it 

gets too hot. Call Jane Lawson, 934 6097 for location.  

Elaine McCormick would like to thank TSAA for the 

gift certificate to Masterpiece Art the club gave her for 

serving two years as our president.  (She earned it!) 

Welcome New Members: 
Christine Kiesel—Palm Harbor—787-7312 
Bess King—Tarpon Springs—947-4006 
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VENUE NEWS: 
 

Tarpon Springs Library: Kathy Rabold (781-6859) 
Tamika Harmon will be hanging paintings in  May 
and June. 
Plaka Restaurant: Kathy Rabold (781-6859) 
May - June: Sandy Butterfield 
Email or call Kathy ophms_art@yahoo.com to reserve a 
place in these venues. 
Bank of America: Kathy Rabold (781-6859) 
May and June,  Carolyn Britton, Pat Garrow, 
Kathy Rabold. 
 

Helen Ellis Hospital:Yiota Theofanus (781-9613) 

Displaying at Helen Ellis from April 12 to June 13, 

2011 are: Tamika Harmon, Al Sterner and Yiota 

Theofanus. 
 To reserve your spot for Helen Ellis call or email Yiota 
781-9613 yiotatheofanus@gmail.com 
 

Performing Arts Center: Heather Risley, Patsy 
Renz, Barbara Hodges are doing the PAC.   
May and June will be Yvonne James, Kathy 
Wilson, Heather Risley and Patsy Renz. 
 

Florida Capital Bank: Sharon Chandler (934-7778) 

Artist Kathy Wilson will be showing for May.   

April Demonstration 
Judy Rodgers did a plein air 

watercolor  demonstration for us at 

our April picnic meeting.  It was a 

great demonstration. 

Best of Show: 

Marilyn Dunnigan 

April Show 

First Place: 

Lee Albion 

Second Place: 

Elaine McCormick 

Third Place: 

Judy Rogers 

Honorable Mention: 

Carole Loiacono 

Honorable Mention: 

Beverly Hellar 

Honorable Mention: 

Jane Lawson 

Honorable Mention not pictured:  

Pat Miller and Harvey Edell 

Honorable  Mention: 

Kathy Detrano 



TARPON SPRINGS ART ASSOCIATION 

PO BOX 1177 

TARPON SPRINGS   FLORIDA    34688 

REMEMBER….. 

The next general  meeting is Monday, September 12, 

1:30 pm at the Community Center,  Tarpon Springs. 
 

The next board meeting  is Monday, September 26, 

1:30 pm at the Tarpon Springs Library.  
 

If you have any news  call me at 943-7732 or 
email me at patsy.renz@verizon.net by March 20, 
2010. Everything that happens in your art is 
important to us all. 

Application for New Member and/or Change of Address 

Name   

Address  

City  

State                            Zip  

Phone 

Email      

Dues  $20.00 

Medium of choice  

Please make check payable to and mail to: 
Tarpon Springs Art Association 

Patsy Renz, Membership 
39650 US Hwy 19 N  #1413 
Tarpon Springs  FL   34688 

Our Mission… 

...to promote interest and community 
awareness of all forms of visual art, to provide 
opportunities for individuals to associate with 
other artists, and to share in and learn from 

artistic knowledge and experiences. 

Art happens. No hovel is safe from it, no prince can depend 

on it, the vastest intelligence cannot bring it about. 

 James A. M. Whistler 

Artist of the Month Schedule 
 

 *September – Members' Critique 

October – All Media 

November – Acrylic,  3 Dimensional Art 

*December – No Meeting (Winter Show)  

January – Oil 

February – Mixed Media 

March – Watercolor 

*April – Judged Show (Picnic) 

May – Pastel, Pen & Ink, Charcoal, & “Misc” 
 

*details announced at meetings 
Bring Art work by 1:15 pm or it won’t be judged. 


